
P. O. Box 427 
NAPA, CALIFORNIA 

PHONE 6 -2023 

March 18, 1953. 

Norman L. Maguire 
434 Maple Street NE 
Albuquerque, New Mexico. 

Dear Norman: 

Sorry to keep y -u waiting so dogone long for this 
verification of your good report of reception. Very complete 
and very good. You certainly had much better luck than 
some of the DXer's. We were barely audible in a couple of 
cases. But in every case I was able to verify. 

This will serve as your verification of the report of reception 
of Radio Station Kvon, the morning of Sat, December 6, 1952 
12:30a - 1:06 a. during a special DX. program. 

Whilikers::: Does it get that cold In Albuquerque ?... Yoiks 
200.... Wow. 

Frankly, I DO enjoy the doing of these programs... but. as you 
no doubt have realized by now, I hate to sit down to answer 
25 or so letters. I don't exactly like to just wrap the 
whole thing up with a trite 'this will verify...etc.'. either. 
So what it evolves to, is that I try to get at least a half or 
full one page letter of to each man who has written in. I soon 
run out of different things to say ,too so it means about three 
letters and then I procrastinate for about 2 weeks to 3 months $ 
before sitting down to do th. job again. Really hope you 
generally have better and quiker results as a general run than tis 
has turned out to be. 

Again. Oomenasai . 

and Tnx &73' 

Dave "Wortman 
Ch. En -r. KVON 


